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Kingdom of Württemberg

Postcard [stamps]

To: Dr. G. Bredig

[----------]

in Leipzig

Residence (Street and Address): Linnéstrasse 2-3

Image 2

Dear colleague,

I would like to express my thanks for sending your essay on catalysis and colloidal

cadmium. Prof. v. Küpfner, with whom I spoke about this work, is extremely interested in it.

Since he also dealt with similar questions, he appreciates the progress that you have made

with this topic in your own work. Best Regards.

https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/edcimo6


Tübingen, 16 February 1900

Sincerely,

Theodor Paul


